
Indian River Photo Club July’s 2024 Newsletter  

 
 
 

Hello Members, 
                July is the month to celabrate America and I 
hope all of you enjoyed these special month. This past 
month’s meeting the club had Tom Doyle as our 

speaker.  What a great program he gave us about taken different photo 
from the same place with different lighting. “Thanks Tom” Donna Green 
and Pat Rice was the judge the print contest and Christine Wickham 
provided us with the snacks. Thanks for doing a great job. The club is 
always looking for members to bring in snacks. Please sign up with Etta 
at the next meeting. 
       This month we will have John Buck as our speaker. He always has 
great program for us. John has great knowledge about photography 
and in the past worked for kodak. I always learn something new 
everytime he is our speaker.  
         The theme for this month’s print and digital photo contest is 
“Patriotic”. Digital photos should be sent to Bill Conway at 
billcnwy@yahoo.com 
            This month’s meeting is on July 25, at 6:30pm. I know you all will 
be there and thanks for supporting your club. Let keep it going and next 
year the club will be 45 years old all because of you.  
             Keep your camera ready, your flash cards clean and your 
batteries charged, 
Billy Ocker IRPC, President 
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July’s Speaker John Buck 

 
 
 
 
 



June’s 2024 Winners Theme “Open” 
 

Class A Color Print 
 

Tom Doyle “At Anchor” 1st Place 
Shelley Stang “Cleared for Takeoff” 2nd Place 
Mike Stewart “Run Forest Run” 3rd Place 
Joe Sweet “Museum Contemplation” HM 

 
 
Class A Monochrome Print 
 
Ray McTeague “Iron Lady” 1st Place 
Tom Doyle “What the Second Course” 2nd Place 
Christine Wickham “Happy Sister in Romania” 3rd Place 
Bobbi Whitlam “Foxgloves in Sepia” HM 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 



Class A Special Technique Print 
 
Mike Stewart “Suspension Tower” 1st Place 
Shelley Stang “A Walk on the Wild Side” 2nd Place 
Kathie Phillips “Beautiful Day’ 3rd Place  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Class A Color Print 
 
 
 
 
Tom Doyle  
“At Anchor”  
1st Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Shelley Stang  
“Cleared for Takeoff”  
2nd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Stewart  
“Run Forest Run”  
3rd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Joe Sweet  
“Museum Contemplation”  
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Class A Monochrome Print 
 
 
 
Ray McTeague  
“Iron Lady”  
1st Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tom Doyle 
 “What the Second Course”  
2nd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christine Wickham  
“Happy Sister in Romania”  
3rd Place 
 
 
 



Bobbi Whitlam  
“Foxgloves in Sepia” 
 HM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class A Special Technique 

 
 
 
Mike Stewart  
“Suspension Tower”  
1st Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shelley Stang  
“A Walk on the Wild Side”  
2nd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Kathie Phillips 
“Beautiful Day”  
3rd Place 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Class Digital Color 
 
Kim Hunt “Green Parrot” 1st Place 
Kathie Phillips “Head Above Water” 2nd Place 
Daniel Pacinelli “Sun Pines” 3rd Place 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Kim Hunt  
“Green Parrot”  
1st Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathie Phillips  
“Head Above Water”  
2nd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniel Pacinelli  
“Sun Pines”  
3rd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Class Digital Monochrome 
 
Christine Wickham “Romanian Gypsy” 1st Place 
Joe Sweet “Into the Mist” 2nd Place 
Billy Ocker “Snake Danger” 3rd Place 

 
 
 
 
 
Christine Wickham  
“Romanian Gypsy”  
1st Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Joe Sweet  
“Into the Mist”  
2nd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Billy Ocker  
“Snake Danger”  
3rd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Digital Manipulated 
William Stewart “Home” 1st Place 
Arlene Willnow “Great White Egret Displaying” 2nd Place 
Kim Hunt “Sunflower Twirl” 3rd Place 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



William Stewart  
“Home”  
1st Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Arlene Willnow 
 “Great White Egret Displaying”  
2nd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kim Hunt  
“Sunflower Twirl”  
3rd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Mckee Garden’s Members Photos from Outing 
   
 
John Buck Photos 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Billy Ocker Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 



July’s Monthly’s Theme is “Patriotic” 
 
Next Club Meeting is on July 25 at 6:30pm 
 
 
WWW.INDIANRIVERPHOTOCLUB.ORG 

 
 
 
Board of Directors for 2024 
Billy Ocker, President 
Ben D’Andrea, Vice-President 
Tom Doyle, Secretary  
Kathie Phillips, Treasure 
Bobbi Whitlam, Director 
Etta Ocker, Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.indianriverphotoclub.org/

